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Offering Commitment  
 

God has been good to me and I will thank him 

 by being good to others.   
 

 
Name___________________________________ 
 
I will be good to others by _______________________ 
 
______________________________________________ 
 
Each week I will come to Mass and use my  Sunday  

 
offering envelope.  I will give to God  
 
 
(Please bring your commitment to Mass November 20-21, 2010) 
 

 $ 

(Envelopes for Grades 7-12) 

November 10, 2010 
 
Important Message to Parents of students in grades 7-12: 
 
Last year, we introduced a new style of Young Adult offering envelope.  These envelopes are not dated, 
and therefore the box of envelopes can continue to be used until all envelopes are gone.  At that point, 
we ask you to contact the parish office and request a new box. 
 
For those who already have a box of Young Adult envelopes, please continue to use them. 
 
For children who either didn’t receive envelopes last year, or are now in 7th grade, envelopes labeled 
with your child(ren)’s name(s) will be available in the back of church the weekend of November 20-21.  
Please pick up your child(ren)’s envelopes at your earliest convenience.  Envelopes will no longer be 
distributed through the Faith Formation classes. 
 
Please remember that envelopes will no longer be prepared for your children each winter.  It will be 
your responsibility to notify the parish office when a new box of envelopes is needed. 
 
Attached to this letter is an Offering Commitment form.  We ask that your child(ren) complete the form 
and make a commitment to practicing good stewardship.  Additional forms can be found on our parish 
website:  www.churchstjoseph.org -- select Stewardship and then the Offering Commitment tab. 
 
Thank you in advance for teaching your children the importance of being good stewards of the gifts God 
has given us. 
 
For where your treasure is, there also will your heart be  

 
  


